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The Embassy of Canada presents its compliments to the Department of State
and has the honour to refer to recent discussions between officials of our two governments
concerning an amendment to Annex A (o the Agreement Between the Government of Canada
and the Government of the United States of America on Cooperation in Comprehensive Civil
Emergency Planning and Management. The Agreement was entered into on April 28, 1986.
In recent discussions, officials of our Two governments have concluded that an amendment to
Annex A is necessary to take into account changes in names to constituent elements covered
by the Agreement and to permit the establishment of functional working groups within the

auspices of the Agreement.

Therefore, the Government of Canada proposes that Annex A to the
Agreement on Cooperation in Comprehensive Civil Emergency Planning and Management,

entered into on April 28, 1986, be replaced by Annex A to this Note.
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